

The City Council for the City of Keene will be conducting a public hearing on Thursday, April 29, 2021 to hear, discuss and act on the owner-initiated annexation of 74.562 acres. The meeting will begin at 6:00 pm to discuss and take possible action on the following item:

An application for a volunteer annexation for 74.562 acres located in the ETJ of Keene, being better described as located in the James Mackey Survey, Abstract 589, James Starrett Survey, Abstract 776 and in the Milton Moore Survey, Abstract 606 from Agricultural to a Planned Development. This request is submitted by MKP Development LLC.

The meeting will be held in the Council Chambers located at 1000 N. Old Betsy Rd., Cleburne, Texas 76031.

Anyone interested in this matter are encouraged to attend the meetings to voice their support and/or opposition on this matter. Keene City Hall is wheelchair accessible and accessible parking spaces are available. Requests for accommodations must be made in writing no less than 48 hours prior to the meeting. Please contact the City Secretary's Office at extension 105.